
 

 11th October 2021 

Dear Parent 

We have now received confirmation from the Sussex Community NHS Foundation Trust 
(SCFT) that the School’s Immunisation team will be visiting Oathall on Friday, 19th November 
to run the National COVID vaccination programme for 12 to 15 year-olds. 

We attach a letter from the SCFT which gives further details, including a consent form and 
frequently answered questions for parents. 

With kind regards 

 

Edward Rodriguez 

Headteacher 


